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As a Democrat, I am vehemently opposed to HB 3075, and voted against M114. It is 

a blatant violation of our citizen’s 2nd amendment rights. For our politicians to decide 

that we, the people, are unfit to own firearms until granted permission by the police, is 

absurd, and will be detrimental to the most vulnerable among us. In today’s political 

climate, increased barriers to the defense of self and community is unconscionable. 

To top it all off, the language pertaining to the ban of standard-capacity magazines, 

effectively back-dating the ban to December of 2022, would make millions of law-

abiding Oregonians criminals overnight. This CANNOT be allowed to happen. These 

laws WILL NOT reduce violent crime in Oregon, and will only harm those who abide 

by the law; those that choose not to abide by the law will still be able to acquire guns 

by extralegal means, and all you will have accomplished is creating more victims. 

Please, do not push this poorly framed piece of legislature onto your constituents.  


